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Highlights of the

Consultation Results
The community told us they were concerned about 
construction impacts on affected businesses. The 
community also wanted to see heritage and cultural 
sites protected.

What was the feedback?
That construction activities may impact 2017 Darwin 
Festival events at Frog Hollow Centre for the Arts.

What is the result?
We have built flexibility into the construction timeline 
to reduce impact on directly affected businesses. 
Construction will not impact the 2017 Darwin 
Festival events at Frog Hollow. The traffic engineering 
solutions adopted at Frog Hollow Park ensure that 
the cultural value of the site is maintained and that 
works do not encroach on the heritage boundaries 
of the site. This includes adopting a cul-de-sac at 
Woods St north, with inclusion of pedestrain and 
cyclist acess to Barneson Boulevard. 

The proposed works will require relocation of the 
Frog Hollow Centre for the Arts toilet block, external 
stairwell and carpark access from McMinn Street. The 
infrastructure will be relocated within the same Lot.
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